
Northern University’s postgraduate education on the 

international platform 

(Visiting Graz) 

 
The Northern University is 

actively participating in the 

process of postgraduate 

educational reforms. Being the 

only private university included 

in the TEMPUS-VERITAS 

program in the postgraduate 

education on the international 

platform, the University is 

enthusiastic in the active 

participation in the postgraduate 

education reforms. A vivid example 

is the professors’ Armen Tshughuryan and Margarita Poghosyan introduction 

presentation in Service University, Graz. The presentation was referred to the launched 

process of postgraduate education in the Northern University as well as to suggestions 

within postgraduate education reforms. 

The international experts approved the University’s delegates’ presented analysis, 

referred to the process of postgraduate education reforms according to the Salzburg 

principals, “science-HEI-labor 

market” cooperation chain, 

challenges of scientific 

innovations’ marketing and 

financing assurance of 

postgraduate management. 



Taking into consideration the active participation of the University in the postgraduate 

education reforms, by the 

demands of the TEMPUS-

VERITAS project provisions in 

the spring of 2015 a pilot project 

of the postgraduate education 

will be launched and which will 

be organized according to the 

international standards. 


